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Dear Harmo participants, 

 

with reference to the 'hybrid' organization of Harmo20 Conference, online+onsite, as communicated in our 

previous email we have established a 'modular fee':  

 

- all participants are requested to register and pay the 'online' fee, now established at 250 € 

The fee will cover the costs of the web platforms for handling the conference and for the online registration, 

all related facilities, the e-book of proceedings. 

The online registration is expected to be open within the end of April through a link from the Harmo20 

website https://harmo20.ut.ee/ 

.  

- an additional second tranche of payment will be requested in May to the participants who will join the 

conference onsite, to cover local costs (coffee breaks, lunches, room renting): the total fee will not exceed 

the early-bird registration fee of previous Harmo conference (450 €).  

 

In coming weeks, we will define the draft programme accounting for the different time zones of the 

participants, and will upload it on the Harmo20 website hopefully within the end of April.  

Instructions for the online oral and poster presentations will be posted on the Harmo20 website as soon as 

the online platform will be tested. 

 

Please notice:  

UPDATES, INFORMATION ABOUT DEADLINES FOR REGISTRATION AND PAYMENTS, CONFERENCE 

PROGRAMME, INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE PRESENTATION AND ALL ADDITIONAL INFORMATION WILL 

BE POSTED ON THE HARMO20 WEBSITE 

 

https://harmo20.ut.ee/ 

 

KINDLY, CHECK IT FREQUENTLY! 

 

When you need any clarification, contact us at our Harmo20 and Harmo email addresses: 

 

harmo20@ut.ee  

info@harmo.org  

 

The organization of Harmo20 Conference in this hybrid-format is still a challenge, we count on your support 

in this challenge and we truly hope to meet you in Tartu, in presence! 

 

Our very best wishes, 

Marko and Silvia 


